
Northern Civic Amenity Site

April 2024 

It is with the deepest regret that we have to ask customers that wish to use the Northern 
Civic Amenity Site to bring with them some form of identification to prove their residency in
Ballaugh, Lezayre, Garff, Andreas, Jurby or Ramsey.

 

A utility bill of some sort within the last 3 months would be an ideal item.

 

It is hoped that this will be a short-lived restriction and a resolution can be found going 
forward following Bride’s decision to withdraw from contributing to the funding of the site.

 

We would ask that members of the pubic are respectful to the site staff that are asking for 
this identification. It is not their fault that we are in this position.

 Thank you for your patience. 


